
May 9, 1990

Mr. Robert Levin
Globe Midwest Corporation
26877 Northwestern Highway
Suite 120
Southfield, MI 48034

Dear Mr. Levin:

The Town of Sullivan’s Island appreciates the job Globe
Midwest Corporation did adjusting and appraising the Town’s
insurance claims for damages sustained from Hurricane Hugo.

The Town would not hesitate to recommend Globe Midwest
Corporation as insurance adjusters and appraisers.

Sincerely yours,

C. Melvin Anderegg
Mayor
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